
 

December 11, 2013 

 

President’s Message 

 

Last night, at An Evening Above and Beyond with CSI, the College of Staten Island launched the public 
phase of the first-ever fundraising campaign in our College’s history—a comprehensive campaign with a 
$20 million target that will provide greater resources for students and faculty, enhance CSI’s signature 
campus, and increase our endowment. 

The Campaign for CSI: For College and Community, which has already raised $7 million since its silent 
phase began in 2009, will enhance our ability to provide access to excellent educational opportunities 
for all deserving students and build on the strong foundation of scholarship and research that already 
exists at CSI. 

The priorities of the campaign will also advance CSI’s commitment to our community, and allow us to 
further our educational and outreach programs to the benefit of our Island, City, and region. 

To learn more about the College’s campaign, I encourage you to view a brief video and keep an eye on 
your inbox and mailbox for special campaign-related news. 

The opportunities and challenges at CSI have never been greater, and I am proud to embark upon this 
campaign with you during such an exciting time in our College’s growth and development. 

Sincerely, 

   

William J. Fritz, PhD 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PPaDNFfrHzo

